
 
Skills Ontario FNMI workshop 
Join us at the Alderville First Nation Community Centre. You’ll 
have the opportunity to learn about careers in the skilled trades and 
technology fields through an interactive FNMI themed workshop. The 
presentation is filled with valuable information related to High school 
programs, Post-secondary education, and career choices. All those 
interested are invited to attend.   

 

Wednesday November 22nd, 2017, 7:00 p.m.— 8:00 p.m. 

Alderville Community Centre 

 

 

For more information, please contact:  Nancy Marsden-Fox—
Education Manager, Alderville First Nation  (905) 352-2302, 
nmarsden-fox@alderville.ca  or Tasha MacLeod, Employment 
Development & Training Coordinator, tmacleod@alderville.ca 

www.skillsontario.com 
 


